
   
  
  
  

 

City of Brampton  
2 Wellington Street West, 1st Floor 
Brampton, ON L6Y 4R2 
coa@brampton.ca 
 

To whom it my concern 

 

EFRY Hope and Help for Women -We are withdrawing our application for requested minor variance for 30 Ellen Street 

Brampton L6V 1J6, as a result of findings provided by the TRC.  It was noted that upon further review, there are no areas 

on the property outside of the hydraulic floodway as the flood depths surpass the maximum depth for low risk 

conditions (0.77 m for the regional event). TRCA policy, specifically 8.5.1.7 states that “garages… may be permitted 

within the flood hazard where it can be demonstrated the proposed works are not within the hydraulic floodway” (page 

131, as attached).  

Unfortunately, this policy cannot be satisfied. As such, a TRCA permit cannot be supported for the proposed garage on 

the subject property as it would increase the ‘risk to life and property’ associated with a flood hazard, therefore building 

of planned garage cannot be purposed, therefore we are withdrawing application for this variance.  

 

Respectfully.  

Lisa Zanon(she/her) 

Property and Development Manager /Responsable immobilier et développement 

Alternate Company Security Officer /Agent de s’ecurite d’entreprise do remplacement 

lisaz@efryhope.com  PH:416 666 -0263 

 

EFry Hope and Help for Women//EFRY Espoir et Aide pour les Femmes 

44 Peel Centre Drive Suite 200,   

Brampton, ON L6T 4B5  
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